Sherron Skipper

- .
From: Natalie Zeigler
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2016 11:38 AM
To: EveryOneEmail
Subject: Reception for James Clemons

All are invited to a drop-in for James Thursday, September 15" from 5 to 6:30 p.m. at Lighterside. No RSVP required.
Dept Heads- Please print and distribute to those without email.

| hope to see you there.

Natalie

Natalie M. Zeigler
City Manager
843.339-2867 (office)
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